
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 11 July 2025 

What has happened this week?  

Physical Development … Lots of gross motor activities on the beach digging in the sand and jumping in 

the water! 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  We have enjoyed reading Sharing a Shell by Julia Donaldson  

Mathematics…  We have been consolidating our knowledge of numbers to 20 and recapping number 

bonds to 10 

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words. We have been really concen-

trating on automaticity and reading words automatically without having to blend out loud or in our 

heads! 

Expressive art and design — I hope you have seen the seaside collages the children have constructed. I 

posted some pictures on dojo earlier in the week. 

The school trip was a great success and the children thoroughly enjoyed their first coach trip! The Mar-

gate Caves were quite breath taking and the art activity that followed was a great experience. It was 

an interesting walk through Margate, with all the sights and sounds of a seaside town, to our base on 

the beach. The children dug and made sandcastles, found all sorts of different seaweed and jumped in 

the waves on the shoreline. Lots of tired children on the coach home! 

Reminders & Messages  

Upcoming dates:  

Thursday 17th July: Farm Fayre in the afternoon… look out for more details on Dojo 

End of term Worship at the end of the day on Friday 18th July, adults welcome.  

Please could children bring a bag in next week so we can send wellies, overalls and books home—many 

thanks.  

Work on the Wall:  Roscoe for his wonderful artwork. 

Headteacher award: All of Mice for their impeccable behaviour on the whole school trip to Margate. 


